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August 30,2007 

Executive Ditector's Office 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Post QEce Box 61 5 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

RE: Docket No.: 2007-00323 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have been asked by Mr. Lloyd Creech to send correspondence to you regarding the 
application of Shared Sites, LLC and American CeIlular Corporation to construct and 
operate a new facility to provide wireless communications at McCormick Road, 
Camargo, Kentucky. Mr. Creech has recently purchased the property originally owned 
by TSK Partners, LLC. Your office sent a notice to TSK Fartnms, LLC inviting 
cosnmenls regarding the proposed construstion and TSK ParWxs; LLC provided the 
notice to MI. Creech. 

Mr. Creech would like to inform you that he does have concms regarding the 
construction of the new facility. Once he received the notice, he went to his property and 
observed tbat the area where the proposed facility is to be located is approximately 
twenty to twenty4ve Feet from his property line. Due to the close proximity to his 
property he has concerns about possible damage to his property should the tower undergo 
damage and it or pieces ofthe tower land on his property. Further, he believes tbat the 
close proximity of the facility to his property will cljxnjnish the value ofhis pmperty. 
Finally, M.r. Creech has concerns about hedth aspects of the cmnmwx%y. He feeIs &at 
the wmmity may be at risk of health problems if a cell tower were to be built in the 
arm 
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Again, this correspondence is to inform you of MI. Creech’s concerns with thc PKOPOS~~ 
of constructing a new facility for wireless communioatiop services on McCodck Road 
in Camargo, Kentucky. Should you wish to contact Mr. Creech, his mailing address is 
1056 ValIey View Drive, Mt Sterling, Kentucky 40353. 

Kindest regards, 


